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To avoid misunderstanding and disappointment during the IDO World Show- and Tap 
dance Championships in Riesa 2012 we would like to inform you that the IDO AGM 2012 
has decided that from now on there will be no “Open Marking” at IDO events any longer.  
 
Michael Wendt has been the one who “fought” for keeping “Open Marking” but the majority 
in the IDO as well as in the IDO presidium was absolutely for “closed” marking.  
 
We have to follow the decision of the majority! 
 
Therefore the judges will NOT show their marks after the last dance in the finals. 
 
The results will be announced at the presentation of the winners from the last to the first 
place in the finals. 
 
All scruteneering tables with crosses and marks as well as the final skating will be sent as 
HTML by email to all participating federations very soon after the final day of each word 
championship. 
 
It is up to the federation to forward the results to the participating studios, clubs and/or 
dancers. 
 
Please inform your members, dancers, coaches, choreographers, supporters, fans and 
(especially your) parents about this news. 
 


